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November 7, 2018

To the RM of Cartier Customers:

The Cartier Regional Water Co-op staff and the RM of Cartier staff met today to review a plan of
action to help remove the brown water from the distribution lines in Lido Plage and surrounding
areas. The CRWC has open a flushout at the end of Cabot Rd. to clear the discoloured water
from the co-op lines. Once that is cleared the RM of Cartier will be opening endpoints and/or
flushouts in the area along the municipal distribution system to help direct the brown water out
of the pipelines. The execution of this plan started today, November 7, 2018, and will continue
until we are confident the water quality has improved. We again apologized for this
inconvenience.

Nz Y

7 /
7/ o o /. /
(/ Giatir Iacclecw s L

Virginia Beckwith Danielle Vaillant
CAO, RM of Cartier CRWC Manager



